HEART OF A SHEPHERD

During the weekend of November 20 & 21, parishioners at St. Joseph and Nativity parishes
were invited to complete pledge cards at Mass to indicate their decision regarding their support
of the Heart of a Shepherd campaign. We are pleased to share that at St. Joseph Parish we
have raised $515.998 from 123 families, which 1s 128% of our goal! And at Nativity Parish we
have raised $64.325 from 34 families, which is 99% of the goal.

Thank you to all of those who participated in the campaign and thank you to all who continue
to pray for the success of this historic effort. We are humbled and inspired by your generosity.
your love of our seminarians and priests, and your dedication to our parish.

Thank you for your support during our
Commitment Weekend!

You can still support this important effort:

We would like to provide a quick follow-up opportunity to receive decisions from parish
families who were not at Mass on commitment weekend. or from parishioners who indicated
they needed more time to decide and are now ready. Parishioners may make their pledges over
a three-year period through the following ways:

1. Drop off your pledge card at Mass or at the parish office;
2. Mail your pledge in the envelope provided through the mail;

3. Pledge online through our secure giving site at:
www.catholiccommunity.org/shepherd

If you have any questions about the Heartf of a Shepherd campaign,
please contact the Campaign Office at (216) 902-1300 or
HeartofaShepherd@catholiccommunity.org.


http://www.catholiccommunity.org/shepherd

